
Ticket Information & Eid 
Kirklees Primary Music Festival 2023 

 
 
Your child__________ has been selected to take part in this year’s Kirklees 
Primary Music Festival at the Town Hall on Tuesday 27th June 2023 in the 
evening. 
 
Thank you for your reply to say that you will bring your child to the Town 
Hall on Tuesday 27th June 2023 in the evening and collect them after.   
 
Tickets are now available to buy from the Town Hall on the link below. This 
event is very popular, so we advise you to get tickets as soon as possible. 
 

tinyurl.com/44v26vr4 
 
 
Please be aware that this date is one of the possible dates for Eid. 
 
If you would like help with how to order tickets or have any other questions 
please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 

tinyurl.com/44v26vr4

